
October 29, 1976 

Dr. Norman Lamm 
27 West 86th Street 
Manhattan, N. Y. 

Dear Dr. Lammwin)) 

After reading your article in the 1974 
Encyclopedia Judaica Yearbook on “Judaism 
and the Modern Attitude to Homosexuality", 
I feel that you could possibly help me in 
recommending some behavioral therapists or 
any other professionals in the Ngw York area, 

I know of a 21 year old orthodox boy 
who is seeking help, and would like to see 
him get the right coungelling. 

I would greatly appreciate your giving 
this your prompt attention, and hope to 
hear from you at your earliest convenience. 

Anonymity is requested by the young man, 

Sincerely yours, 
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